
 
 

For Immediate Release 
J-Tech Receives Approval For Full Accreditation 

 
JACKSONVILLE – On February 20, 2014, Jones Technical Institute (J-Tech) received its Branch Campus 
Accreditation from the Accrediting Commission of Career Schools and Colleges. In addition, J-Tech received its 
approval to offer Occupational Associate Degrees in Automotive and Diesel Technology.  J-Tech is now a fully 
accredited vocational institution! 
 
J-Tech is awaiting confirmation from the United States Department of Education that it can participate in the 
Federal Student Aid programs.  Once J-Tech has confirmed that its students will have the ability to apply for 
federal financial aid, it will begin enrolling students in their Commercial Truck Driving, Automotive 
Technology, and Diesel Technology programs.  
 
About J-Tech 
J-Tech is a member of the Compass Rose Foundation Integrated Education System, a 501(c)(3), Non-Profit 
Corporation. J-Tech is a vocational institution of higher learning, whereby its focus will be shorter-term Diploma 
and Occupation Associate Degree programs training students in high-demand trades including Automotive 
Technology, Diesel Technology, Heavy Equipment Repair, and Commercial Truck Driving. More information 
can be found at www.jtech.org. 
 
About Compass Rose Foundation 
The history of Compass Rose Foundation is one of constant evolvement. For decades, CRF has founded, 
governed and operated private institutions of higher learning. A review of our landing page, 
www.compassrosefoundation.org, will evidence our ever-evolving, but longstanding commitment to the higher 
education community.  
 

### 
 
Contact 
Gregory H. Jones, President 
8813 Western Way Jacksonville, FL 32256 
Phone: (904) 328-5600 
gjones@jtech.org 


